
Claudia Bell
Farmington
LD 1578
Hello to Senator Hickman, Representative Supica and members of the Veterans and 
Legal Affairs Committee.  My name is Claudia Bell and I am a Maine voter, living in 
Farmington.  I am writing to express my support for bill LD 1578, an Act to join the 
National Popular Vote Compact.   All voters should have an equal voice in who is 
elected president.  This act will assure that my vote--and everyone's vote--has 
meaning.  We need to join the other states who believe in the importance of one 
person--one vote. Candidates will have to come to Maine and listen to the issues 
important to our state because our votes will be needed for the "winner take all" 
premise of this act.  Please support and pass the NPV bill.  Thank you for considering 
my comments.  


